Southend Associates, LLC

Report on Community Public Meeting September 27, 2006, 4:30 pm Petition No. 2006-120

The meeting was attended by Doug Stephan, President of Southend Associates, Paul Picarazzi, Vice President of Southend Associates and Adi Mistri of Mistri Hardaway Architects. There was no one else in attendance.

Enclosed please find the notice for the Public Rezoning Community Meeting and the address list of the recipients.

Submitted by

Doug Stephan President

Southend Associates, LLC